Berwick Area Middle School
Student Bulletin
Wednesday, June 5th, 2024

Lunch Menu - Chef’s Choice

1. Any 7th grade student who is interested in taking

Spanish 1 next year and has not yet signed up with

Mrs. Kingery, please sign up on Mrs. Kingery's door
by the end of the school day Thursday.

2. Make sure to check the Lost and Found before the
end of the day this Thursday! After Thursday, all
items left in the Lost and Found will be donated.

3. It's still not too late to purchase your yearbook! Hurry
before supplies run out!

They are on sale in the office for $26. Cash and checks
are accepted as payment. Checks should be made out to
BAMSA. Only a limited number of extra copies were
ordered and they are first come, first served.

4. Any student interested in playing soccer in the fall,
there is a signup sheet in the office. This is for CURRENT
6th, 7th and 8th grade students.



5. Reminder - Wednesday, June 5th, and Thursday, June
6th, there will be an early dismissal for students.

6. Summer Offerings at the Teen Center:
“How Do You Make That Camp” For the Cause
Teen Centers and the Bloomsburg Children’s Museum
are partnering to offer a fun, interactive summer camp
for Teens. The camp is an exciting and innovative
opportunity designed to inspire and educate youth
who are interested in various manufacturing
techniques and potential career options. The
five-week camp is held on July 16, 23 & 30, August 6
& 13. Please check out our social media pages to
learn more and register for free!

Do you like getting messy? Do you like science
experiments? Join us for a night of making slime on
June 18" after 5pm.

Get your hot dog fresh off the grill to kick off
summer right! The Berwick Teen Center is having a
hot dog night on June 20" starting at 5pm.

If you have an interest in learning the skill of
sewing, don’t forget the Teen Center has a sewing
class offered on Monday evenings at 5:30pm.
Keychains, pillowcases, purses are just a few of the
cool items made.



